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MBSHC Circular Letter 02/2013      26 April 2013 
 
 
 
 
To: MBSHC Members, Associate Members, Observers 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Participation of MBSHC Chair on the IRCC5 Meeting 
Reference: HNHS CL 01/2013 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I would like to inform you that IRCC5 will take place in Wollongong, Australia, on 3rd and 4th 
of June, 2013 just before the 18th MBSHC Meeting. You will receive MBSHC Chair’s draft 
views for the item listed at the Action List of IRCC4 through e-mail from my staff. I will be 
looking forward to receive your comments/inputs for these items before the 13th of May, 
2013 in order to report to the IRCC. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commodore Georgios LEVENTIS HN 
Chairman, MBSHC 

  


